
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

   
 

 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

  
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

DON’T FORGET! 
 
Stay and Play sessions start on Wednesday 9th 
February 9:30 – 11:30 in our nursery at a cost 
of £1 which includes a drink and snack. For 
further information, please contact the school 
office on 01630 652312. 
 
 
 

Polite reminder: 
No hoodies are to be worn 
on PE days please.  
 

What’s been happening this week?   

Friday 4th March 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back. It has felt so heart warming to welcome visitors into school once again and to be able to 
offer activities to enrich the curriculum for the children even further. This week, each class in KS2 rocked out 
with Rocktopus in an hour’s workshop. The visitors were very impressed with the children for their 
musicality, dance skills and behaviour. It is great when the children get tat kind of feedback as they visit 
many schools throughout the year.  
Rocktopus want to return to work with all classes to produce rock songs to promote our school expectations, 
‘Be Ready, Be Respectful, Bee Safe.’ 
 

Mrs Zillah Cope 
Headteacher 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 

Archery Visit  

We were delighted to welcome Archery GB 

ambassador Max Oakley to our KS2 

assembly on Thursday this week. The 

children were enthralled by the different 

types of bows he uses and hopefully he 

inspired pupils to believe that they too can 

aspire to want to play a sport or take up a 

hobby. We will be keeping an eye on this 

young rising star.   

 

Congratulations to this week’s Star of the Week 
winners who are:  
 

Fir Class: Charlie  
Willow Class: Teegan 
Maple Class: Ivory 
Elm Class: Betty-Jo 
Rowan Class: Leyland 
Beech Class: Dean 
Oak Class: Alfie W 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
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Rocktopus Workshops  

Yesterday the children had a fantastic time 

working with Rocktopus. Pupils from Year 2 

all the way to Year 6 took part in workshops 

where they composed the lyrics and moves, 

and the musicians help them put it to music.   

 

As part of our Equality, Diversity, Inclusion and 

Belonging (EDIB) curriculum we plan to focus on 

the work of female artists from different cultures. 

Each class will study the work of one of our 

chosen artists and there will be an open event to 

come and view the children’s work on April 1st 

2pm until 3pm. All parents and carers welcome. 

Details to follow. 

https://longlandsprimaryschool.co.uk/news/news/

